{OPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
29th October, 1936,

Dear Sir,

With reference to First Entry Report No. 22066
on the Motor Tanker "CONGONIAN", and having regard to my letter
of the 10th March last, I shall be glad if you will state if
the Surveyors are correct in reporting the buiis of the bottom
plating to be quadruple riveted with §" rivets 33" apart.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

A. Chi&holm, EBq.,
HAMBURG ,
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